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Hot School Meals
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 

meal  by midnight on Monday’s for the 
following week.

Forerunner— website 
www.hotmealsonwheels.com

Or to register your child please go to
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealord

ers.com/register

————————

Up Coming Events 

w/c 20th March
All Week - Sustrans Big Wheel and Walk 
Tuesday 21st March 4pm- Y2 SATS 
Parents Information Evening
Thursday 23rd March – YR Height and 
Weight checks
Thursday 23rd March – YR ‘Around the 
World’ Party (Costume dress up all day)
Friday 24th March – Whole School Non-
uniform Day in exchange for PTFA Easter 
Raffle donations - Chocolate (YR-Y4) or 
Wine/Fizzy (Y5+Y6) 

w/c 27th March
All Week - Sustrans Big Wheel and Walk 
All Week – No Foundation Sports after 
school for all years
Tuesday 28th March - Year 5 Outcome 
3.30-5pm
Thursday 30th March - YR Easter Bonnet 
Parade
Thursday 30th March - Y6 outcome. 2:15-
3pm
Friday 31st March – PTFA Donut Sale

————————

Important dates 

KS2 SAT’s —w/c 8th May 2023
KS1 SAT’s— May / June 2023 

Y4 Multiplication Checks – June 2023

Year 1 update

Year One have had a busy half term as Goldilocks has been up 
to mischief. She put porridge all down our corridor and even 
broke Baby Bear's table.

The children have been working hard as engineers to design 
and make a new table for him. They have practised paper 
folding techniques to learn how to strengthen their table and 
have been considering how to make it look appealing. Once 
they have all been made, a selection will be put to a judging 
panel who will then test them.

The children have also made huge leaps in their writing and 
have innovated the story of Goldilocks, creating new 
characters and settings. We are very proud of what they have 
achieved!

Miss Homer
Year 1 Lead

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/register


BCHA Domestic Abuse Support Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW -
Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from school 
please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are taking 
them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

Thank you

After School Club 
Mobile Number

After school club have a new mobile phone 
number.
It is 07907114924
Please update your records

PTFA Weekly Update

Easter Raffle
Drawn Monday 27th March Tickets on Sale now! 
Deadline to purchase is Tuesday 21st March
https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/957221391

Upcoming Events 2023

Donut Sale!
We will be hosting another donut sale

on Friday 31st March
50p per donut. Cash only

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List App for further details

Thank you
PTFA

Scooters/bicycles/skateboards
If your child comes to school on a scooter, bicycle or skateboard 
and you wish to leave it here during the day, please ensure that it 
is secured with a lock. Any unlocked items will be removed from 
the playground and kept in the office to prevent children from 
taking and using them at break times.
Thank you

School Nursing Team

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.classlist.com%2Fevents%2F%23%2Fevents%2Fview%2F957221391&data=05%7C01%7CPaulina.PageSmith%40kynetec.com%7C4003d9b4a5c746faf4a308dafee0ac25%7C28c25355d98b4a658b33c5e4bb122676%7C1%7C0%7C638102538156290339%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=erg05hX%2FwQZ23aVGYDPWDST91FFnt8q2Z5M%2BVo6qi0w%3D&reserved=0


New Homework Club!

West Howe Community Enterprises are offering a new homework 
club beginning at the Henry Brown from 08.03.23. Between 
3.30pm and 5.30pm each Wednesday in term time they will be 
open exclusively for school-age children providing a supportive, 
welcoming and calm space for children to do their homework or 
bring their own activity. They have 5 laptops to borrow while the 
children are here, free wi-fi for their own devices, free printing 
and a mini tuck shop. Children under 10 need to be accompanied 
by a parent/guardian or a responsible older sibling.

Please see the poster for details. You can register your child/ren
before coming by completing and bringing a registration form 
(available in the school main office), or you can complete a 
registration form for your child/ren in person on their first visit.

ADDER & SMILE badges

When your child is successful in gaining their ADDER or SMILE 
badge, we will provide the badge free of charge; if your child's 
badge is broken and it is brought to the office, we will provide a 
replacement, free of charge.

However, due to rising costs, school is now unable to provide free 
replacement of lost ADDER and SMILE badges. If your child's 
badge is lost and they would like a replacement, then there will 
be a charge of £1.00. Replacement badges are available at the 
school office.

WIZARDS
For  17 March 2023 

YR—Joseph W
Y1— Eliott R

Y1 – Maddox M
Y1 – Jessica F
Y2—Alfie B

Y2—Archie HR
Y3—Jack D

Y3 – Thomas P
Y3 – Juno R

Y4 – Tianna P
Y5—Arthur J-C 
Y5 – Chloe A
Y5—Miles G
Y6 – Poppy P
Y6 – Ethan W

Y6 – Leo S
Y6 – Lyla C

CONGRATULATIONS!

The following children have received a 
badge/award

Y4 – Oscar L– SMILE Badge
Y4 – Jacob C – SMILE Badge

Y5 – Arthur J-C – SMILE Badge

Well done!

George Speaks – Dick King Smith

Laura is amazed when her baby brother 
George starts talking to her when he's only 
four weeks old, particularly as he sounds like a 
grown-up! It's a big secret to keep from their 
parents and the rest of the family and leads to 
all sorts of comic confusion until George's first 
birthday - when he makes a speech to his 
startled family.

Reading Focus


